
         9th September 2022 

A message from our Headteachers 

Warren Weekly Newsletter 

Welcome back! 

Pupils across school have had a brilliant three days 

back at school for the new academic year. We have 

been so impressed with attitudes to learning and the 

respect the children have shown to the new learning 

environment. 

Thank you to everyone who has followed us on 

Instagram – we really hope you are enjoying the 

content! If you haven’t already done so, please follow 
us at warrenprimaryacademy. 

Lots of refurbishment work has happened to the 

school building during the summer holidays, and the 

classrooms are looking fantastic. Mr Fletcher has 

worked tirelessly over the break to make sure this 

work could take place, so we would like to say a 

special thank you to him for his dedication.  

l 

The Teaching Team 

We are excited to introduce the rest of the 

Warren teaching team to you! 

F1 and F2 – Mrs Ford, Mrs Sultana and Mrs 

Hannibal 

Y1 – Miss Pithers and Mrs Baker 

Y2 – Mrs Rankin and Miss Baker 

Y3 – Miss Tobin and Miss Parr 

Y4 – Mr Dunnington and Miss Parr 

Y5 – Miss Broadberry, Mr Mellor and Miss 

Stanfield 

Y6 – Mrs Shaw, Ms Hodgson and Miss Stanfield 

The Burrow – Miss Curtis and Mrs Martin 

PPA Cover: Miss Miller and Ms Thackray 

l 

Her Royal Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 

We have been saddened to hear of the passing of 

Her Royal Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. She died at 

the age 96 after 70 years of service to the United 

Kingdom and Commonwealth. Rest In Peace Your 

Majesty. 

 

 

We will be holding a MacMillan Coffee morning on 

Thursday 29th September, where we are inviting 

parents and carers into school to share a tea or 

coffee, cake and to have a look around our new 

building. We will share more information about this 

with you next week. 

We are very excited about the upcoming year, and the 

teachers have planned in an opportunity at the end of 

this half term for the children to share their learning 

from Autumn 1 with you. 

Thank you for supporting your child to have a 

positive return to school. 

Mrs Salam (Head of School) and Mr Middleton  

(Executive Headteacher) 

  

Attendance We will be reporting on attendance 

every week!  Here is the last 3 days in school: 

F2:  100% 

Y1:  91.7% 

Y2:  97% 

Y3:  96.8% 

Y4:  94.7% 

Y5:  95.2% 

Y6:  95% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Photographer 

The photographer will be in school on Monday 

19th September to take photographs of 

children both individually and with their 

siblings.  If you have any other children who do 

not attend Warren, but you would like them 

included in the photograph, please feel free to 

bring them to the hall at 8.30 am. 

Parking Outside School 

Nottinghamshire County Council use CCTV cars to enforce parking 

outside of schools. They visit schools in Nottinghamshire and will 

record whilst passing, the details of any cars parked illegally. If 

vehicles are in parked in contravention the registered keepers will 

receive a Penalty Charge Notice. These restrictions are in place to 

provide a safe area outside of the school where the children will 

gather or cross the road therefore, we ask for your help in keeping 

this area free of parked vehicles. The school can request 

enforcement from the car so, if you have any concerns regarding 

parking, please notify us and we will arrange for a visit. 

Some photos of our new environment! 


